
 
 

Our Read-a-thon 
We know stories are great and children love to hear stories. 

We thought it would be good to encourage everyone to keep reading, and to have 

a bit of fun at the same time. 

 

Next week (w/b June 8) you might like to choose a book that your child likes to 

read. They can have a practice and then you could film your child reading a story 

and then send it to your year group email address. Don’t panic, there is no rush-

we don’t need them until June 19th so there is plenty of time to decide! 

 

What you need to do, and some top tips.  

Please read a short book or part of a longer book to get others keen to read that 

book. 

Top tips: 

 We would advise you should only read a few minutes of the book because 

if the video file is too big you will not be able to attach it to an email and the 

teacher won’t be able to add it to the others for the website. 

 If you lower the video quality a bit before you start recording you can keep 

the file size down). The teachers will be doing quite a few stories for you. 

    Please send it to your year group email address. 

 

What will we do with the stories  

 If you send it to us by June 19th We will have lots of stories we can all share 

with each other via the website and will let you know when they are ready to 

hear. 

 We’d like to share the books, but if you want to send a clip in and DON’T want 

it on the website do let us know when you send the clip in.  

 (The teachers will enjoy all the clips and respond to your child accordingly). 

Have fun reading!                                         
 


